
Pennsylvania	Prospectors	April	2017	Meeting	Minutes	
	
A	regular	meeting	of	the	PA	Prospectors	was	held	on	April	15th	at	the	Lightstreet	
United	Methodist	Church.	Prior	to	the	meeting	an	impromptu	Easter	Egg	hunt	was	
held,	and	all	eggs	found	by	one	energetic	young	egg	hunter.	
	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	approximately	11:30	AM	by	President	Gary	
Bramhall.	There	were	25	members	in	attendance.	The	pledge	to	the	flag	was	given.	
Role	call	of	officers	held.	All	officers	were	in	attendance.		
	
The	minutes	of	the	special	March	2017	meeting	were	read	,	and	upon	motion	by	Cliff	
Adams	and	second	by	Bob	James	approved	as	read.	
	
The	treasurer’s	report	was	given	approved	on	motion	by	Claude	and	seconded	by	
Bob	Hettinger.	New	bills	were	presented	and	ordered	paid.	
	
Under	old	business,	the	July	outing	occupied	a	large	part	of	the	discussion.	Secretary	
Jim	was	instructed	to	order	a	bucket	sluice,	in	addition	to	the	prizes	already	in	hand.		
	
A	sign-up	sheet	was	begun	for	campers.	There	were	discussions	about	food	and	
drawings.	Gary	Lucas	was	directed	to	make	contact	with	Frank	Gray	about	the	
summer	meetings	and	July	outing	at	his	place,	and	to	see	if	there	was	anything	the	
club	could	do	to	help	him	get	the	place	ready.	
	
There	was	discussion	regarding	the	May	meeting,	and	in	order	to	have	a	location	
that	wasn’t	weather	dependent,	on	a	motion	but	Cliff	and	seconded	by	Bob	H,	we	
decided	to	stay	at	Lightstreet	for	May.	
	
Also	under	old	business,		a	trip	to	North	Carolina	in	late	April	or	early	May	was	again	
brought	up.	Some	of	the	original	attendees	can’t	make	it	so	discussions	are	ongoing.	
Bring	your	own	bucket	was	discussed	and	Andy	said	he	would	bring	the	dirt	he	has	
at	his	place	for	any	club	members	who	wanted	to	get	their	pans	wet	and	look	for	
color.		
	
There	was	no	new	business	to	discuss.	
	
The	drawings	were	held,	the	meeting	was	closed	with	a	prayer	from	Chaplain	
Claude,	and	the	pot	luck	and	fellowship	were	enjoyed	by	all.	


